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   NEWSROUND 
   JUNE 2021
We are not quite sure when summer is coming to stay but we remain hopeful!  Paul and Chris are doing a fabulous job again with the gardens.    

The good news is that Covid restrictions continue to be lifted!  More visitors are gradually being allowed into the care home but so far only if they take a Covid test. From 21st June we are hoping to be allowed to welcome everyone in without the need for testing. We’ve missed you!
Our staff have done such a wonderful job at keeping everyone safe and well for over a year. We are planning a THANK YOU GARDEN PARTY on Friday 9th July from 12.30pm to 3pm. Entertainers, live music, fabulous food. Please do join us. The trustees, league of friends, and some staff who retired without a proper farewell will also be joining us. We will not be inviting friends and family this year as we need to be cautious about numbers. We can’t fit huge numbers of people indoors if it’s wet. If family want to visit you in the garden at other times they are most welcome.
National Gardens Scheme: We will be opening on Sunday 18th July from 2.30pm to 4.30pm for the NGS Day. We plan to restrict where visitors go and keep them distanced and there will be no refreshments. Weather permitting we hope to sell some of the things the crafty ladies have been making. Tickets will be £5 on the gate and the car park will be busy on that day. You can invite friends to view the gardens at other times with no charge!
CONGRATULATIONS to Sue Stirrups who has been with us 15 years on 15th June. We will have several staff presentations at the Thank You party. 
Staff: Sarah, Lolita, Elif and Susan should be joining us this month as carers. Sophie is now cooking as well as being assistant to Ashley (and doing very well). Dino will be joining Steve as maintenance assistant. Mellissa goes on maternity leave from 4th June. We wish her well as she expects baby number 5!
ALMSHOUSE EMERGENCY CALL SYSTEM: In July we should finally be in a position where it is safe enough to allow engineers into your property to fit the new emergency alarm (pullcord) system. The work is booked to start on 5th July and should take around 2 weeks although they should only be a few hours in each cottage. This does not apply to Drapers Close.
FRONT DOORS: Jodie is booked to paint the outer front doors at the end of July. Prior to that Steve and Dino will look at repairing or replacing the worn out ones. They will also be looking at some of the windows.

You are invited to

THE GREAT BIG [image: image2.wmf]    PARTY FOR STAFF AND RESIDENTS OF YOAKLEY HOUSE & DRAPERS HOMES

Friday 9th July 2021

12.30pm to 3pm
in the Yoakley Drapers Gardens
Amazing entertainers, live music,               fun and fabulous food

Including presentations to staff who have missed out on them this past year
